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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

15/11/2024

MS Bettina Shearman
1/56 / Bower St ST
NSW 2095

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Is there a environmental assessment of the effects of the swell on
Forty baskets beach pool pilings, Manly BoatShed and moored boats?

As a kayaker, SUPer, and swimmer in North Harbour reserve I am very concerned about the
safety of all the users of North Harbour reserve

I know of two paddlers who were almost killed ( one watercraft cut into by powerboat, other
damaged)

I believe the council should priorise safety of residents




